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‘Tell the truth to each other.’ 
Zechariah 8.16 

This week’s value is: Truthfulness 

Dear parents and carers, 
 
It has been a busy week at Bishop Cornish. We have made the 
most of the glorious weather and enjoyed the outdoor space as 
much as possible.  
 
This week our value has been truthfulness. We have thought 
about how hard it can be to tell the truth sometimes when we 
don’t want ourselves or our friends to get into trouble, in 
addition to standing up for what we firmly believe.  
 
On Tuesday, we held our Communion Service at St Stephens. 
Bishop Philip joined us and led the exuberant service. It was a 
joy to see the children affirm their faith. 
 
On Wednesday, Ripple Energy came into school to deliver an 
assembly and work with the children in Year 3. Ripple Energy 
are building wind farms in a bid to help with the soaring cost of 
energy prices and lower our carbon footprint.  
 
On Thursday we held our Jubilee Picnic. Thank you so much for 
all the kind donations of food. The children were able to all be 
together, enjoying each other’s company and as I am sure many 
of you who live close by (and to be honest even far away) listen 
and dance to music. A huge thank you to the PTA for our lovely 
Jubilee keyrings.  
 
On Friday we held our BC’s Got Talent competition run by the 
children in Year 6. We saw comedians, gymnastics, singing, art 
work, musicians, magic tricks, and dance. We definitely have 
some future stars in the making.  
 
Have a lovely weekend.  
Mrs Fletcher 

Dates for your diary 

 

 

Friday 24th June 

No Athletics Club or After School Club due to 

fuel protest on bridge 

Monday 27th June 

Tempest Photographers 

Sports teams and Animal monitors 

Tuesday 28th June  

Yr4 Roman Dress-up day  

Wednesday 29th June  

Sports Day 1-3.15pm, parents welcome 

Thursday 30th June  

Move up morning – Children meet next year’s 

teacher  

 

Saturday 2nd July  

Animal Enclosure ‘Groundforce’ Day 

Wednesday 6th July  

NO AFTER SCHOOL CLUB DUE TO STAFF 

TRAINING  

Wednesday 13th July KS1 Beach Day 

Wednesday 20th July Year 6 Leavers’ Service 

11am St Stephen’s Church  

Year 6 BBQ – 4-6pm, parents are welcome 

Friday 22nd July  

Last day of term  

No after school club, all children finish at 

3.15pm 

 



 

Achievement Awards 
 
Amelia in Reception Class for her AMAZING 
mermaid story. She carefully sounded out 
her ideas and really persevered with her 
writing. Well done Amelia. 
 
Emily in Year 1 has worked so hard on her 
pirate poem this week. She really focused 
on the sounds she used and she did some 
amazing work on quarters as well. Keep it 
up Emily - you are truly amazing!! 
 
Elsie in Year 2 who has embraced our topic 
about Africa with plenty of enthusiasm and 
approached all tasks with a smile and a 
positive attitude. She is a super Year 2 role 
model, well done Elsie! 
 
Jazmine in Year 3 for her continued efforts 
in reading she is a super star and is 
zooming through her AR quizzes. 
 
Lily in Year 4 for consistently trying her best 
in everything she does, always joining in 
class discussions and being a fantastic role 
model to her peers. 
 
Katherine in Year 5 for an informative piece 
of writing about her trip.  She used lots of 
technical grammar to describe her 
adventures. 
 
Maisie in Year 6 has consistently worked 
hard, not only during this term, but has 
done so over the entire year! She uses her 
creativity and quiet determination to 
produce beautifully presented, high quality 

work. Keep it up Maisie! 😊 

Value Awards 
 
Elliott in Reception Class has been picked 
this week by a friend for our value of 
truthfulness. Eliza said that Elliott is always 
a good friend because he tells the truth.  
 
Martha in Year 1 is always truthful and 
always makes the right choices. She is kind 
and caring and is a fantastic member of our 
class.  
 
Freddie in Year 2 who admits mistakes and 
is brave enough to say what actually 
happened when things go wrong. Both 
teachers and friends can rely on him to be 
honest and stand up for what is fair. Well 
done Fred. 
 
Torii in Year 3 is always truthful even when 
it is tough to be, I can trust her word which 
is a very important and valuable attribute. 
 
Bella in Year 4 who is always honest and a 
trustworthy member of the class. 
 
Year 5 are always true and I trust them 
completely.  They were all true to 
themselves at Heatree in giving their all! 
 
Benjamin in Year 6 is a very honest boy and 
always strives to do what is right. He sets 
an extremely good example to his 
classmates and children across the school. 

😊  
 
 
 



This week in school and at home 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reception Class have been 
learning about money this 
week and had fun in their 
own toy shop. We also wrote 

postcards pretending to be 
the snail from the snail and 

the whale. 

 

Year 5 have been busy writing their 

memoirs from their Heatree 

Residential and doing their video 

reports.  They have been able to use 

lots of technical grammar to 

describe their adventures 😊 

 

This week Year 4 have been learning about 

autobiographies in English and learning to tell 

the time in Maths.  In PSHE we have been 

learning about being unique in terms of our 

genetics and family history.  In Topic we 

have been continuing our learning about the 

Romans. 

 

Year 6 have had a very varied week preparing for a confirmation service; 

enjoying a Jubilee picnic; taking part in a talent show and having TV cameras 

filming in school, as we become the first school to have its electricity generated 

by wind turbines, way up in Scotland!  

 

This week Year 1 have been very busy 

pirates. They have finished some 

amazing pirate poetry and had the most 

wonderful pirate day. They cooked, 

climbed and talked like pirates as well as 

finding lots of items for a scavenger 

hunt and having a go at sword fighting. 

They have also had a go at finding a 

quarter and learnt about the first pillar 

of Islam.  

 

This week year 3 have been busy! We 

have planned our stories for our 'Big 

Writes' started our new maths topic 

'time'.  We have started learning about 

linkages and mechanisms in order to 

make a shadow puppet with moving 

parts.  We also had Ripple energy in and 

the BBC filming us!!!! Not to mention 

the Jubilee party and a talent show! 

 

This week Year 2 have been 

finding out about what 

school is like for some 

children in rural South 

Africa. They have also begun 

learning some songs in Zulu, 

Sesotho and Xhosa 

languages!  
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